
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] Z.22.036/OP.22.016
Date: Friday, February 3, 2023 8:54:57 AM

From: Melissa Corbo < > 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 9:09 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Z.22.036/OP.22.016

Hello, 

My name is Melissa corbo and I currently live at  hwy 7. I am against this new condo going up at
wigwoss and 7 for the following reasons. 

 there is already an issue with visitors parking or should I say lack of to the point where the
streets are always full of parked cars. Adding another 12 story condo with only 21 visitor spots
will only lead to more crowded streets and on top of that backed up traffic at our traffic light 
The privacy of homes will be gone having units peering into backyards 
We just got over the bus lane construction that took years and made constant mess to
squeeze another small condo in this area will bring that mayhem all over. 

Completely against this new condo 

Regards 

Melissa corbo 
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